
Wednesday, January 5, 2022

Academy ISD school community,

After further review of the CDC guidelines and discussion with the Bell County Health
O�cials, we will continue with our current COVID-19 mitigation strategies.  The update to our
protocol from yesterday, will not be enacted.  We will simply continue with the standard ten
(10) day quarantine for any COVID-19 positive test at this time and will not mandate face
coverings in line with the CDC guidelines.

We are striving to keep you informed and allow you, the parent/guardian, to make the best
decision for your student.  Please reach out to Nurse Tonya Drake,
tonya.drake@academyisd.net for any questions or concerns.

Thank you for your patience and understanding during these times and thank you for your
support of our great school community as we continue to try and take care of Academy.
#TCA

My very best,

Bill� Harla�

Billy Harlan, Superintendent
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